



## Dear Parents, Greeting of the day!

We will be rolling out the 3<sup>rd</sup> & Final Edition of the news letter for session 2021-22 by end of March 2022. The theme for this upcoming News letter is "**The World from My Window**". We invite all the students of Grade I to XII to give their inputs for the same. The students can write – Poems, Articles or even make paintings on the theme given above Students to submit their work to the class teacher latest by Friday, 18<sup>th</sup> February 2022.

Thanking You, Regards,

Ms. Archana Pal Singh Principal